
0ur new Principal starƟng in 2018 is Mrs Louise Dunn, currently Principal of 

Pelican Flat Public School. We look forward to welcoming her next year. 

What a fabulous night we had last Wednesday at our Christmas Carnival. 

Everything was perfect. A huge thankyou to the P & C and Michelle Arms who 

co‐ordinated the evening. Thankyou to the wonderful  volunteers who manned 

stalls and our wonderful ‘Pops’ on the BBQ. A special thank you to our fantasƟc 

fireman who bought Mr & Mrs Claus to the celebraƟons. Another magical 

event at Garden Suburb Public School. 

Our Science Fair showcased our budding Professors. They enjoyed showing off 

their knowledge to all. Well done! 

The leaders speeches were amazing and showed their willingness to commit 

themselves to our school community, student’s  and staff. Our new Principal 

will be well supported by our leaders. The 2018 leaders will be announced at 

the PresentaƟon Assembly tomorrow. 

On Friday all students will be having a Principal’s Lunch. I will be cooking 

sausages for the school. Lunch will be a sausage sandwich, a drink and a 

lollipop. If your child needs something else cooked on the BBQ please let your 

child’s teacher know.  

Our gymnasƟcs program has been a huge success 

with students loving the challenges and learning new 

skills. Well done to our budding Olympic gymnasts. 

Have a great week! 

Jo Swadling  

Principal 

 

 

Wednesday 6th December 2017 

Week 9  Term 4  
DATES TO REMEMBER 

Thursday 7th December 

2017 PresentaƟon Day—

9.30 am 

Friday 8th December 

Principal’s Lunch 

Reports Home 

Monday 11th December 

Year 6 Farewell at school. 

Year 3/4 & 5/6 Party Day 

Tuesday 12th December 

Staff—3 hour meeƟng aŌer 

school. 

Wednesday 13th December 

K‐2 Party Day 

Friday 15th December 

LAST DAY—Out of   

Uniform Day — MUGS  

CUP!!  (Staff vs Yr 6—T‐Ball)  

Year 6 Bell ringing at 3pm. 

Mrs Swadling’s Last Day  

too!   

 

DON’T FORGET MRS SWADLING IS COOKING A 

BBQ FOR ALL STUDENTS ON FRIDAY!!!! 



CANTEEN ROSTER 

PLEASE DON’T FORGET 

THAT THE CANTEEN WILL 

CLOSE TODAY, DUE TO 

THE ROOF BEING              

REPLACED.  

 

Thursday 7th December 

PRESENTATION DAY       

CANTEEN CLOSED 

Friday 8th December 

PRINCIPAL’S LUNCH FOR 

WHOLE SCHOOL CANTEEN 

CLOSED 

PAYMENT REMINDERS 

AnaphylacƟc Message 

Please refrain from 

sending nuts and nut 

products to school as we 

have several highly allergic 

students. 

Book Packs 

Band Fees 

OVERDUE!!    OVERDUE!!    OVERDUE!! 

PLEASE NOTE IF YOU HAVE ANY LIBRARY BOOKS AT HOME THEN THEY 

ARE NOW OVERDUE. ALL BOOKS MUST BE RETURNED TO SCHOOL        

IMMEDIATELY PLEASE!! 

CongratulaƟons to Hayley Sampaklis parƟcipated in the 2017 AASCF 

NaƟonals at Melbourne ExhibiƟon & ConvenƟon Centre.  

 Australian All Star Cheer & Dance Championship NaƟonals. 

 3rd largest cheer comp in the world! 

 1200 teams / 10,000 athletes. 

 Competed over the weekend 24th –27th November 

 1st in cheer division and 1st in dance. 

      Well Done Hayley! 



SCIENCE FAIR 2017 

FROGS AND THE BUNNING’S TEAM WORKING HARD 
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